
 
 

CITY OF PRAIRIE VILLAGE, KANSAS 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 
The Planning Commission of the City of Prairie Village, Kansas will hold a Public 
Hearing on Tuesday, December 4, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at their regular meeting in 
the Council Chambers at  7700 Mission Road, Prairie Village, Kansas.  The 
subject of the Public Hearing is: 
 
APPLICATION PC2012-09 Consideration of Revisions to the Prairie   

Village Zoning Regulations with the addition of 
Chapter 19.25 entitled “Overlay Zoning 
Districts” 

 
Copies of the new proposed code are available for review at the Office of the City 
Clerk/Secretary of the Planning Commission at the Municipal Building.   For more 
information go to http://pvkansas.com/index.aspx?page=535  
 
At the time of the scheduled public hearing, all interested persons may present 
their comments.  Comments may be submitted in writing to the Planning 
Commission addressed to the City of Prairie Village, 7700 Mission Road,  Prairie 
Village, Kansas  66208 or to cityclerk@pvkansas.com   If you have a disability 
and need assistance to participate in any city meeting or program, contact the 
City Clerk at 381-6464 or TDD 1-800-766-3777. 
 
 
Ken Vaughn 
Chairman 
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